
Cheddleton Parish Council 
Clerk:   Mrs. L.J. Green     Telephone:  01538 385223    Mobile:  07488 314605 

34, The Walks, Leek, Staffs, ST13 8BY.  Email: clerk@cheddleton-pc.gov.uk 

27th. November 2024. 

Dear Councillors, 

The next Meeting of the Burial Grounds Committee will be held at Craft Centre Meeting Room, 

Hollow Lane, Cheddleton on Tuesday, 3rd. December 2024 starting at 7.30pm.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. L. J. Green 
Parish Clerk. 

 

AGENDA 

32. Apologies. 

33. Minutes of the meeting of the 15th. October 2024. 

34. Matters arising therefrom. 

35. Correspondence: - 

36. Review of Burial Ground Regulations/Purchase Plots. 

37. Burial Ground Charges 2025/2026. 

38. New Burial Ground Management Plan. 

39. Update from Risk Assessments - Works carried out. 

40. Update St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery agreed works. 

41. Update Memorial Safety Checks - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery. 

42. Update works required for accessibility - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery. 

43. Legacy Ear-marked Reserve Vera Heath - £500 - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery. 

44. Any Works Required - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery. 

45. Any Works Required - Asylum Burial Ground. 

46. Any Works Required - Cheddleton Lawn Cemetery. 

47. Forward Agenda Items. 

48. Confidential Item - Financial Requirements 2025/26. 

 


